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THE SUPERIOR OIL COMPANY

P. O. BOX 71

CONROE, TEXAS 77301

September 6, 1977

0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

Post Office Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attention: Jerry Sexton
Reference: State 175 Well No. 1

Unit I of Section 11
T21S, R35E

This is to inform you that we have received your letter dated July 21, 1977,
regarding the referenced well being reclassified as a gas well in the Fumont
Gas Pool. As of this date, we have complied with the provisions of Commissions
Order No. R-1670, pertaining to the subject area.

Very truly yours,
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Paul R. Blancett
Acting Area Superintendent
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